Download Parent admin





Update important contact details

Confirm permissions and medical details

Log in to check your account balance

Notify us of sick day or absence's

Can be also be used for communication



Autumn term 2020



Please log in to your Tapestry account to see pictures and observations of what and how your child has been doing & developing. If you have not logged in yet or have forgotten your password, please see Gaynor or Kelly.

We love to see comments back from our parents and remember you can always add your own observations

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the Autumn term! Well what a year we have had. The unexpected and uncertainty has had as all concerned and out of routines.

But here we are now, back at preschool or starting a new beginning. It has been so nice to get back into a routine providing an educational and caring service. We hope you all have settled in well.

We are looking forward to a wonderful term, reestablishing ongoing relationships and building news ones. We will be covering many interesting topics.

We also welcome Julia who has returned to us, she is providing us with her many skills and great knowledge in the setting as your new preschool practitioner and keyworker.

COVID – 19

We do not know what the future holds regarding changes and restrictions. We must be prepared for this as it may come at short notice. Gaynor and Kelly are in regular contact with the LA and will let you know of any changes as soon as we know. You will be notified by Parent admin. In the meantime, please remember to stay two metres' apart and follow our one-way system. Keep washing those hands.

At this time of year many children have colds and runny noses so please check the front window for symptoms and signs and what to do next.

Reminders T

Please remember to supply your child with spare clothes including socks and shoes. For as long as the weather stays nice, we will continue to have water play.

Important Dates



Tuesday 6th October afternoon - Closed due to church use

Stay N Play

Due to the current climate we will not be holding any Stay & Play's for now. We do not want you to miss out on the activities this usually cover. Therefore, we will send home a little pack to all new children with some resources to create a Mini Wow person for our board. Please complete with your child and return ASAP.

Virtual balloon race



Thank you to all who supported us in our virtual balloon race. We managed to raise £180. We have some balloons doing very well and after taking off in Moscow, travelling toward Belarus and Latvia and at the time of this letter they are currently over the Baltic Sea heading towards Sweden.



Goodbye for a while



Becca will be leaving us to go on to maternity leave on the 2nd October. We wish her all the best and I am sure she will be popping in often. To see all of you.